


CORONAVIRUS – Step 3 out of lockdown

On Monday May 10, the Prime Minister announced further relaxations in the restrictions that had been previously put into place to prevent spread of the virus.

These relaxations come into effect on Monday May 17 2021, and it is important to note that whilst relaxations are to be implemented there are still many restrictions that will remain in place.

The link below will take you directly to the Government webpage, released on Monday May 10.

(COVID-19) Coronavirus restrictions: what you can and cannot do - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

There have been no relaxations to the guidance issued with regards to the guidance for the safe use of multi-purpose community facilities and the guidance previously issued on April 12 is still in place and the link below will take you directly to the relevant page.

COVID-19: Guidance for the safe use of multi-purpose community facilities - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

It is appreciated that there is some anxiety with regards to the reopening of church halls for various activities and the chart below sets out our thoughts and guidance on various activities.

	Activity
	Comments

	Arts classes
	Considered to be social event and not registered educational therefore 6 person max

	Brownies, Guides, Scouts etc
	Organised youth group but social distancing must be observed and maintained

	Stroke Association
	Support and wellbeing group but social distancing must be observed and maintained and max 15

	Performing arts , Dance classes/group meetings, Square dancers
	Considered to be social event and not registered educational therefore 6 person max

	Youth group
	Considered to be social event and not registered educational therefore 6 person max

	Childrens parties
	Considered to be social event and not registered educational therefore 6 person max

	Chess club
	Considered to be social event and not registered educational therefore 6 person max

	St Anthony’s SVP
	Considered as well-being support

	University use talks/lectures etc
	Educational



The above information has been harvested from the current available guidelines. However, as we know, these change on a regular basis. Should this be the case, further reviews of the above shall take place.

It would be remiss not to remind you that specific – not generic – up-to-date risk assessments are required for ALL activities as they return to your hall.
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